
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF APPLICATIONS FOR THE 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO FY 2021/2022 CDBG, HOME, & ESG 

 
DATE: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 
TIME: 10:00AM – 12:00PM 

LOCATION: Zoom Meeting Only: https://smcgov.zoom.us/j/97415101716 
 

On December 4, 2020, the County of San Mateo Department of Housing issued a Notice of Funding 
Availability (NOFA) allocating FY 2022-2023 funding from the Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG), the HOME Investment Partnership (HOME), and the Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) 
programs. 

 
On February 23, 2022, the Housing and Community Development Committee (HCDC) will solicit public 
comment regarding the FY2021-22 Annual Action Plan for CDBG, HOME, and ESG funds. Interested 
parties are invited to attend via Zoom (https://smcgov.zoom.us/j/94832553091). 

 
 

For questions, please contact Simone Woods at swoods@smchousing.org or Dylan Sweeney at 
dsweeney@smchousing.org. 

 

Date of Publication: January 21, 2022 housing.smcgov.org/doh-public-notices 


